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Café: 
Junior Infants visited the Café in Newlands Garden Centre as part 
of Aistear.  We visit every year and the children have hot 
chocolate and a cookie but this year, due to Covid-19, we had to 
opt for the take-away option.  The children did get to see all the 
Christmas decorations and enjoyed their outing. 

 
 
Arts and Crafts: 
We will have an Arts and Crafts Exhibition for all classes in early 
December.  The pupils are busy creating the items at the moment 
in the classroom.  The teachers will post photos of the Exhibition 
on Seesaw. 
 

 
 
Sickness: 
If your child is sick, please ring the office on 01-4592986. 
Reminder:   You must fill out the Declaration Form on Aladdin Connect 
the day before your child returns to school. 
 
 

 
Parent Teacher Meetings: 
Parent Teacher Meetings are postponed for the moment and we will 
revisit this when it is safe to do so.  A written report will be emailed to 
you before mid-term in February outlining your child’s progress. 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
Masks: 
I appeal to all parents/guardians to ensure they keep a 
distance of 2 metres when dropping and collecting their 
children from school.  Could we remind everyone that they 
must wear a mask once they pass the school gate. 
 

 
 
Christmas Cards: 
The last day for ordering Christmas Cards is today Friday, 20th 
November.  You can order these through Aladdin Connect.  A link 
was sent to you on 9th November.  Mary will be putting in the order 
on Monday, 23rd November. 
 
 

 
Christmas Annuals: 
The last day for ordering Christmas Annuals is today Friday, 20th 
November.  You can order these through Aladdin Connect.  A link 
was sent to you on 9th November.  Mary will be putting in the 
order on Monday, 23rd November. 
 

 
 
Pupil of the Week: 
Pupil of the week will once again be up on the website, smclon.com, 
this week.   
 
 
 

 
 

As the weather is getting colder, pupils can wear a fleece in school  
 over tracksuit or uniform. 

 
If you are collecting your child or children early, please ring the school in advance.  When you 
arrive, do not enter the school – please ring the doorbell and someone will bring your child 
out to you. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Le gach dea ghuí 

 

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire 

Thank You To All Pupils and Parents 

Enjoy the Weekend 



 


